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What have we been learning 

This week we have been so lucky to work with Aardman animation to make our very own models of either 

Shaun the Sheep or Hognob from Early Man. We all worked very hard with the plasticine to mould the 

shapes to create our characters. We will bring these home soon. 

 

In English this week we have been exploring the poem ‘The Magic Box’ and have been rehearsing it in 

groups, using our ELLI powers to work together. We spoke clearly, confidently, and many of us made 

props and used actions when reading it out. 

 

 

We have also started our wild, magical meadow this week, by planting our wildflower seeds in our newly 

soiled bed (Thank you Friends!) We are hoping the wildflowers will grow and attract bees and butterflies, 

and we will use this in our data handling computing learning next term. 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are 2 finished 

Hognobs. Many more 
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Thank you to all those children so far who have brought something in from home to talk about in show and 

tell. So far this has been a huge success, with children sharing martial arts, poetry, photographs and 

hobbies. The timetable is below so please check when it’s your child’s turn as we won’t be able to squeeze 

children in if they forget! 

 

 

Wb 23.4.18 Wb 30.4.18 Wb 7.5.18  Wb 14.5.18 Wb 21.5.18 

Guney 

Maria 

Ava 

Ruby 

Caleb 

Thomas B 

Freya 

Eryn 

Rowan 

Amy 

Rory 

Thomas W 

Sarah 

Elif 

Amelie D 

Alex 

Neela 

Katie 

 

Lawson 

Lacey 

Lottie 

Alena 

Bliss 

Harrison 

 

Arabella 

Isabel 

Billy 

Amelie G 

Zoe 

 

 

Next Week 

We will be planning and writing our own version of 

‘Leon and the Place Between’ 

 

We will be planting our own sunflower seeds to 

take home and look after 

 

  

Important information  

 

Please can you get your Puzzlewood trip letters 

returned as soon as possible. 

 

Please can you bring in a toilet roll tube for next 

Tuesday  

 

 
 

 


